
 

 

PLANNED POWER OUTAGE – Old Agency RD 
 

REMINDER: PLANNED POWER OUTAGE 
 
Date & Time: December 13, 2024, at 8:00 AM 
 
Location: Old Agency Road 
 
Please be advised that a scheduled power outage will begin Friday December 13, 2024, at 
8:00 AM. To protect your electronic devices, we recommend unplugging them prior to the 
outage to prevent potential power surges when electricity is restored. 

The Tsuut’ina Fire Department has conducted door-to-door notifications to ensure all 
affected residents are aware. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we 
work to ensure the safety and reliability of our and your services. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the TTN Fire Department (403) 251-
9335 or Kevin Rome at (403) 437-9795. 

 

Thank you for your patience. 

 

 

 

 


